Qctober 7, 1974

Ms., Mary and Flora Naturian
425 East 63rd Street
New York, New York 10021

Dear Ms. Mary and Flora Naturian:

We gratefully acknowledge your donation of $5.00,
which you were kind enough to make to the St. Vartan
Cathedral in memory of Mrs. Vicboria Hovasapian.

OQur receipt § 19008 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian

Qffice of the Primate
Enc,



